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I urge you to support this bill to require most outdoor lighting fixtures on public lands 

or constructed projects receiving state funds to use shielded lighting fixtures.  Our 

beautiful night skies in Oregon are truly an asset for all of us residents and visitors.  I 

support the State of Oregon in setting a visual example with good, safe outdoor 

lighting.  

Thank you for your consideration and efforts toward this goal.  


